
The photo contest for world migratory bird day is now over! Thanks to all of you who

participated  and  sent  us  beautiful  pictures  of  birds.  We  reached  a  decision  and  picked  one

particular  picture as the winner of  the competition:  it  is the amazing photography of white-

throated bee-eater by M.  Georges C. HEDEGBETAN from CREDI ONG.

 

Photography is beyond simple visual beauty. It is a whole world that can share values and

messages sometimes even in a clearer manner than any word could depict. M. HEDEGBETAN's

photography shows the beauty of migratory birds' world but with all the softness and energy of

life. Acting for the conservation and preservation of their habitat is keeping the possibility to

admire everyday the magic of their lives. M. HEDEGBETAN will be able to experience a great tour on

Nokoue Lake with the person of his choice and will take maybe even more beautiful pictures of

birds.

Let's protect our environment together and thank you all for your participation!
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